
Phillips, Andrew K.

From: Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros <mavisoliveira@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 10:24 AM
To: Phillips, Andrew K.
Cc: John and Christel Blumer-Buell; Kaheleonolani Dukelow; Frank james; Haneoo Hamoan;

Kaleikoa Ka’eo; Keeaumoku Kapu; Shane Sinenci; rkahookele05@gmail.com
Subject: Re: PUBLIC TESTIMONY FOR DECEMBER 20, 2017, BURIAL COUNCIL MEETING.

Aloha Andrew & other Members of the Burial Council:
I agree with John Blumer-Buell, especially since living in Hamoa Village, I can attest to the fact that we. nor
other neighbors we’ve spoken to, did not receive any kind of notice that this will be happening. If it weren’t for
someone who received something by email, we wouldn’t have known because the beach is past our hale & you
can imagine how often we go past our hale, not very much at all.
I sent a letter to Kahele expressing our concerns & Shane Sinenci wrote to SHPD & possibly the Burial
Council. Thus far, I only received an answer from Kahele, including the plans & some regs.
What I want to add to my letter is that we’re lineal descendants also. We are descendants of Paele, Kaihe, Kaili,
Keawe & Nahuina aka Nakuina. My family and I would like see that you stop this leach field/septic project,
until at least further communication, like John Blumer-Buell said, is had with the Hamoa. Haneo’o, Mokae aka
Mo’okai community.
Mahalo,
Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros,
descendant

On Tue, Dec 19, 2017 at 2:05 PM, Phillips, Andrew K. <andrew.k.phiflips4hawaii.o\> wrote:

I receiv’ed it. Mahalo for providing testimony.

From: John and Christel Blumer-Buell [mailto:blubu@hawaii.rr.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 2:03 PM

To: Phillips, Andrew K. <andrew,k.phiHipshawaii.gov>

Cc: Kaheleonolani Dukelow <kaheleon@hawaii.edu>; Frank james <fjulaino@gmail.com>; Haneoo Hamoan
<hamoantripsgmail.com>; Kaleikoa Ka’eo <skaeo@hawaii.edu>; Keeaumoku Kapu <keaumoku.kapugmail.com>;

Shane Sinenci <ssinenci@yahoo.com>; rkahookeIe05@gmaiI.com; Mavis Oliveira-Medeiros
<mavisoIiveira@gmail.com>
Subject: PUBLIC TESTIMONY FOR DECEMBER 20, 2017, BURIAL COUNCIL MEETING.

Aloha Andrew,

Please confirm receipt.
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